Ronald Reagan Presidential Library Digital Library Collections

This is a PDF of a folder from our textual collections.

Collection:

Green, Max: Files, 1985-1988

Folder Title:

Jewish National Fund

Box: 32

To see more digitized collections visit: https://www.reaganlibrary.gov/archives/digitized-textual-material

To see all Ronald Reagan Presidential Library Inventories, visit: https://www.reaganlibrary.gov/archives/white-house-inventories

Contact a reference archivist at: reagan.library@nara.gov

Citation Guidelines: https://reaganlibrary.gov/archives/research-support/citation-guide

National Archives Catalogue: https://catalog.archives.gov/

Last Updated: 05/09/2025

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 30, 1984

Dear Jack:

Now that the dust has cleared on the JNF dinner and their turndown of Hodel (which did not gain points in the White House), I revisited the matter of a letter for Harold Schwartz with positive results.

I trust the enclosed serves your and JNF's purposes. I would be grateful if you could transmit the Schwartz letter to your associates at the JNF.

It was good to see you at the Jewish Coalition meeting.

Sincerely,

Marshall Breger

Special Assistant to the President for Public Liaison

Mr. Jack M. Sable Leavitt Advertising Agency 222 West 34th Street New York, New York 10122

Enclosure

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

June 20, 1984

Dear Mr. Schwartz:

Over the years, I have witnessed many times the greatness of the American spirit. Compassion for others, creativity in meeting challenges, and determination to accomplish our goals are significant attributes of our people. One evidence of this spirit is the vitality of organizations such as the Jewish National Fund.

I am pleased to extend my personal congratulations and commendation to you on the occasion of your receipt of an award honoring your generous voluntary contributions to strengthening ties between Israel and America. Your involvement and success in the development and beautification of the John F. Kennedy Peace Forest in Jerusalem is a fine example of what can be achieved when people and nations are willing to work together.

God bless you.

Sincerely,

Round Ragan

Mr. Harold L. Schwartz Religious Department Jewish National Fund 42 East 69th Street New York, New York 10021



OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

September 13, 1984

Mr. Marshall Brager The White House EOB 197 Washington, D.C. 20507

Dear Marshall,

It was indeed happy news to learn of the birth of your daughter and I extend warm congratulations to you and your wife on this blessed event.

With your wonderful record of service to both America and to the Jewish people, you will pass on to your daughter a very precious legacy.

May the New Year bring happiness and good health to your family.

Sincerely,

CJ:aj

Charlotte Jacobson President

P.S. I was so impressed with your remarks at the American Zionist Federation Conference, that I would very much like to receive a copy, if it is possible.

zer - a copy la her have paped of

Jandy a first of 2 5.5 sprayle of to 5 should send it to 6 show me grant father

7"3



RABBI EMANUEL D. ROTHENBERG DIRECTOR, RELIGIOUS DEPARTMENT

42 EAST 69TH STREET NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021 PHONE: (212) 879-9300

November 12, 1984

Dr. Marshall Breger The White House Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Dr. Breger:

I only wish you could hear the high praise and the overflowing commendations that have been brought to our attention as a result of your appearance at our Fourth Leadership Convocation held yesterday.

What was so great about your address was the statesmanlike presentation of the United States-Israel relationship. I could almost refer to your speech as a "position paper" for it contained such beautiful words of understanding and concern of our country vis-a-vis the State of Israel.

We are most fortunate to have within you, a great spokesman of our cause, and it is our prayer that you will continue to bring so much glory and admiration to our people both here and abroad. We shall not forget your memorable words, and you may rest assured that your appearance has been marked as "historic."

Please extend our warm wishes to Mrs. Breger, and we wish you and your baby the best of health, joy and contentment.

Warm regards.

Sincerely yours, famous between formatter form

V Harming



NEC 13 1984

(KEREN KAYEMETH LEISRAEL) INC.

42 EAST 69TH STREET NEW YORK, N.Y. 10021 PHONE: (212)879-9300

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

CJ:aj

December 10, 1984

Mrs. Faith Whittesley, Assistant to the President for Public Liaison The White House Washington, DC 20500

Dear Mrs. Whittesley:

I am rather surprised that I was not invited on December 3rd to the White House Briefing on preparations for the Nairobi Conference to mark the end of the UN decade for women.

I was privileged to be one of the Jewish Women leaders invited by the President a few months ago at a meeting at which you presided when this matter was discussed.

Since I am attending the Conference in Nairobi, I would appreciate being invited to any future briefings.

Sincerely yours,

Charlotte Jacobson

President

cc: Mr. Marshall Breger
Special Assistant to the President
for Public Liaison
The White House
Washington, DC 20500

_-- --